
 Notice of Filing of Consumer Complaint with Missouri Attorney General - Case No. 
GC-2026-0007 

Dear Commissioners, 

I am writing to inform the Commission that I have filed a formal consumer complaint with 
the Missouri Attorney General's office against Spire Inc. A copy of the acknowledgement 
from the Attorney General's office is attached as an exhibit to this letter. My complaint 
has been assigned the number CC-2025-08-002680. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan L. Miller 

 


